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to adolescents should be free of charge, and that individual health workers implement schemes that
exempt young people from paying user fee. Even in rich countries free services, including

contraceptives free of charge, has been shown to make a big difference in terms of use of services
and in health outcomes.

Protection against sexually transmitted infections is of special concern for young people. In a life-




